
 

 

 

 

Stratford St.Mary Primary School 

Strickmere, Stratford St. Mary, Colchester, Essex C07 6YG 

Telephone: 01206 323236 

Headteacher: Mrs K Bilner 

 

Email: office@sfstm.suffolk.sch.uk 

www.stratfordstmaryprimary.co.uk 

April 2021 

Let’s make a change for the future 

Dear Parents, 

You may have seen the near signage on the main gate and lamp posts 

outside the school. We were given these as part of the ‘Let’s make a 

change for the future.’ The pop up outdoor signage is all around our 

county towns and near primary schools. 

 

The aim is simple – to encourage more people to get out and about by 

walking, cycling and using public transport – whilst observing social 

distancing and Covid-19 guidelines of course.  

 

We can do this by swapping short car journeys for walking or cycling on 

the commute to work, taking the children to school, visiting the shops, 

and for longer journeys combine active travel with public transport. 

 

If you can make a change to the way you travel please do. 

 

Thank you, 

Amber, Gabi, Isabelle and Lottie.  

JRSO 


